Dianna Saunderson

From: Chantal S <ms_violet@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 11:02 AM
To: Berry Vrbanovic; Scott Davey; Dave Schnider; Jason Deneault; Christine Michaud; Ayo

Owodunni; Paul Singh; bil.loannidis@kitchener.ca; Margaret Johnston; Debbie Chapman;
Stephanie Stretch

Cc: Dianna Saunderson

Subject: Please support the Renoviction Bylaw....

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ms_violet@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good day City Council,
I would like to ask you to support the proposed renoviction bylaw.

Creating the Renoviction bylaw will not harm respectful landlords. We were able to hear this perspective from
a delegate last week, who is a landlord, and is in support of creating a Renoviction Bylaw.

This bylaw will deter shady landlords from abusing/bullying good people, respectable tenants in our
community.

This bylaw will protect tenants from being unlawfully evicted from their homes.

This bylaw will protect our community's health and wellbeing as a whole. Keeping more people sheltered in
their own homes and off the streets.

This bylaw, is demonstrating to be assisting the communities of Hamilton, Toronto and now London, even in
it's infancy state. It is effective in reducing the number of unlawful evictions in the name of "renovations".

Thank You.

Kind regards,
Chantal Stieler

P.S. Wishing you a restful/fun summer break!



